

phone: 508-363-0201 fax: 774-243-9175 address: 345 Greenwood Street, Worcester, MA 01607 www.cabiautism.org

March 27, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardians/Caretakers:

As you may already know, CABI is closed until May 4, 2020. I can't imagine how challenging it has been for you and the students during this difficult time. The past week has been a very busy week for families, students, teachers, BCBA's and direct staff. We are extremely impressed by the support from families and the positive feedback. Our students, families and CABI staff have been doing a fantastic job implementing distant learning. Please check out and feel free to post on our Facebook page as we continue to provide updates and lots of great pictures of our staff interacting virtually with students/families.

Mini program books with lessons targeting IEP goals, objectives, academic worksheets and materials have been provided. Teachers are connecting with students, families and providing group and lessons virtually. BCBA's are providing interactive and virtual social skills lessons as well as abbreviated behavior support plans to assist families with at home behaviors and/or strategies to help with self-regulation. Ancillary services have been in contact with families, assisting in providing at home activities for parents and they continue to join in on group and induvial lessons.

We have provided school wide Zoom meetings that include science-based lessons, Zumba, and other interactive lessons. Participation has been overwhelming.

If you need further assistance in gathering materials and/or technological help, please feel free to reach out.

We can't be prouder of our students, families, and staff for an outstanding participation during this COVID-19 shut down.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions and/or concerns.

Sincerely,

Melissa Belsito

Coordinator of Student Services